
 

EXECUTIVE DECISION RECORD 

 

LICENSING AND GAMBLING ACTS SUB COMMITTEE 

 

14 NOVEMBER 2022 

 

 

 

Cabinet Members: 

 

Councillors: 

 

J.Henton (Chair), S.Paddison, and A.Dacey 

 

Officers in Attendance: 

 

N.Chapple, G.White, S.McCluskie and T. Davies 

 

1. CHAIRPERSONS ANNOUNCEMENTS  

 

The Chair welcomed everyone to the meeting. 

 

2. DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST  

 

No declarations of interest were received.  

 

3. URGENT ITEMS  

 

There were no urgent items. 

 

4. APPLICATION FOR THE GRANT OF A PREMISES LICENCE - 

MURPHYS MAIN STAGE  

 

Members were asked to consider representations received in respect of 
the following application made under the Licensing Act 2003 

Premises Name Murphy's Main Stage 

Premises Address 18 Station Road, Port Talbot, SA13 1JB 

Applicant Name's Phillip Murphy 

Applicant Address 18 Station Road, Port Talbot, SA13 1JB 

DPS Name Phillip Murphy 

 

Resolved: 

 



 

141122 

Members were in agreement to APPROVE the application, with the agreement 

to the imposition of the additional conditions of detailed within the circulated 

report.  

 

5. APPLICATION FOR THE REVIEW OF A PREMISES LICENCE - 

OTHER PLACE (LIVE LOUNGE)  

 

Members were asked to consider an application by Environmental Health 
for the review of the  premises licence for the Other Place (Live Lounge) 

Premises Name Other Place (Live Lounge) 

Premises Address 9 Ynysderw Road, Pontardawe,  

Swansea SA8 4EG 

Applicant Name Rachel Matthews - Environmental Health 

Officer 

Applicant Address Environmental Health, Neath Port Talbot 

Council, The Quays, Brunel Way, Neath SA11 

2GG 

Premises Licence Holder 

Name 

HD Pub Investments Ltd 

Designated Premises 

Supervisor  

Mr Hans Andrei Dionisio Erive 

 

The Sub-Committee noted that a significant quantity of documents were duly 

served to the Licensing Authority on Thursday 10th November 2022. To ensure 

all parties have a right to a fair hearing and for all parties to carefully consider 

all written documentation, it was agreed by the Sub-Committee that in the 

interest of the public, the application would be ADJORNED to a future 

Committee. 

 

CHAIRMAN 


